
Our customer relations team will be available between 6am and 10pm every day  
during the works. 
Call: 0115 824 6060
Email: info@thetram.net
Out of hours engineering team: 07732 686600
Use the help points located on the platform
Visit our Travel Centre: 4 King Street, Nottingham, NG1 2AS

Essential track maintenance work will take place near to the Hyson 
Green tram stop. Some of our tracks have been in place for over 18 
years and it is essential that we replace sections of the track to ensure 
the continued safe and smooth operation of Nottingham Trams.

We are improving 
the network from 

17 JULY UNTIL 7 AUGUST

Get in touch

Overnight preparatory works will take place 
between 17 - 27 July. 

 Between 27 July - 7 August, track 
replacement works will take place 24/7.

Access for road users and pedestrians along Terrace Street will be 
maintained throughout the day, however road diversions will be in 
place from 7pm some evenings during the works to allow delivery 
access. Diversion signs will be in place.



What does this mean for you?

It is important to us that we cause minimal disturbance to you. Noise prevention 
measures will be implemented throughout the work, however this will be a 24/7 
operation and you may experience some noise while the works are taking place. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your 
patience and understanding. If you would like any further information
please contact our customer relations team.

THE FOREST

AREA OF TRACK WORKS

FOR MORE INFORMATION,
SCAN HERE or visit
thetram.net/planned-maintenance


